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School News 
 

A very big welcome to Tim who started at school today. He joins his 
big sister and brother, Pippa and Max in the Junior Room.  
 

We are still at COVID-19 Alert Level 2.  This means that If you need 
to come into the school buildings please enter through the main doors 
and sign in at the office with Gorettie. A QR code is displayed on the 
office window also. If you are collecting your children at 3:00pm, please 
meet them at the school gate.  
 

Being at Alert Level 2 has also meant the postponement of the          
Wakatipu Zone Cross Country. A new date has not yet been set for this 
as the organisers are waiting until we are back at Level 1. 
 

Our Teacher Only Day last week provided the staff with the         
opportunity to work collectively on our school curriculum               

development plan.                                                                                                    
A further two Teacher Only Days are planned for next term to advance 
this work. These dates are Friday 23 October and Monday                  
16 November.  

 

The work on the Multi-Purpose Classroom is progressing well. 

Please continue to be aware of the extra hazards around the school at 
this time while the work is completed. 
 

As mentioned in the last Newsletter, on Friday 25 September we 
will leave school at 11:00am to go and plant trees on the Board 

Walk with Dean Fitzpatrick and DOC. We would appreciate as much 
parent support as possible on this day, so please mark it in your diary 
now. Gorettie will set up the BBQ down there for a sausage sizzle lunch  
with the children and parent helpers. 
 

Kelly is going to take Class Photos this year on                          
Tuesday 22 September.  

 
 

Student of the week 
 

 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 
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Wakatipu Park and Ride Services  

The Way to Go group made up of Queenstown Lakes District Council,    Waka 
Kotahi NZ Transport Agency and the Otago Regional Council are    exploring 
options for future Park and Ride services in key locations around the Wakatipu 
basin. This will play an important role in improving the wider transport net-
work and providing local and visiting drivers with safer and more convenient 

options for getting around the basin. 

It’s early in the process but we’ve landed on a short list of possible           loca-
tions for future Wakatipu Park and Ride services. We’d now like to test these 
options with the community to help guide our next steps. Feedback is open and 

will be received through an online survey up to 21 September 2020.   

Your feedback is important - have your say today! 

>> Read the engagement document(External link) 

Then complete the online survey below by 21 September 2020. 

We are currently working through the logistics of hosting 'pop-up' stalls 

while still in Alert Level 2. We'll keep you updated on plans for this. 

More information and the survey can be found here:- 

https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz/wakatipu-park-and-ride-facilities 

https://www.qldc.govt.nz/media/ceuesow5/qldc_way-to-go_wakatipu-park-and-ride_booklet_jul20-web.pdf
https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz/wakatipu-park-and-ride-facilities

